TOWN OF MATTAPOISETT
PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Mattapoisett Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, May 2", 2016 at 7:00pm in
the Conference Room at the Mattapoisett Town Hall located at 16 Main Street, Mattapoisett-MA, on the
application of “Brandt Point Village”. Applicant(s) is seeking approval from the Planning Board for
modification/revision of Guard Rail sections, relocation of proposed Mail Kiosk and Sidewalks. Brandt
Point Village located at Nantucket Drive, Mattapoisett-MA. Original plans for the project are on file at
the office of the Town Clerk and office of the Planning Board and may be reviewed by any interested
party during normal business hours.
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